Jigsaw Summer Term Overview – Year 3
Relationships

Week 1
12/4/2021
identify the roles and
responsibilities of each
member of my family
and can reflect on the
expectations for males
and females
describe how taking
some responsibility in
my family makes me
feel

Changing Me

Week 7
24/5/2021
understand that in
animals and humans
lots of changes happen
between conception
and growing up, and
that usually it is the
female who has the
baby
express how I feel when
I see babies or baby
animals

Week 2
19/4/2021
identify and put
into practice some
of the skills of
friendship.
know how to
negotiate in
conflict situations
to try to find a winwin solution

Week 8
7/6/2021

Week 3
26/4/2021
know and use some
strategies for keeping
myself safe online
know who to ask for
help if I am worried or
concerned about
anything online

Week 9
14/6/2021

understand
how
babies
grow
and
develop in the
mother’s womb
and understand
what a baby
needs to live
and grow

understand that
boys’ and girls’
bodies need to
change

express how I
might feel if I
had a new baby
in my family

recognise how I feel
about these changes
happening to me
and know how to
cope with those
feelings

identify how boys’
and girls’ bodies
change on the
outside during this
growing up process

Week 4
3/5/2021
explain how some of
the actions and work
of people around the
world help and
influence my life
show an awareness
of how this could
affect my choices

Week 5
10/5/2021
understand how
my needs and
rights are shared
by children around
the world and to
identify how our
lives may be
different

Week 6
17/5/2021
know how to express
my appreciation to
my friends and family
enjoy being part of a
family and friendship
groups

empathise with
children whose
lives are different
to mine and
appreciate what I
may learn from
them

Week 10
21/6/2021

Week 11
28/6/2021

Week 12
5/7/2021

Understand the
importance of body
hygiene

start to recognise
stereotypical ideas I
might have about
parenting and family
roles

identify what I am
looking forward to
when I move to my
next class

know how to keep my
body clean and why
this is important

express how I feel
when my ideas are
challenged and be
willing to change my
ideas sometimes

start to think about
changes I will make
next year and know
how to go about this

